
SIGN UP FOR MUSIC MINISTRIES
Volunteer positions for choirs, singers, and instrumentalists.

St. Charles is the fourth largest parish in the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. We offer five Masses
per weekend in addition to Daily Masses, funerals, weddings, and baptisms. Many volunteers
are needed to help carry out the work of liturgy.

YOUTH CHOIR
Youth Choir is open to
parish and school
students in 3rd & 4th
Grade. Choir members
learn pitch matching,
how to sing solos,
microphone usage, and
they play handbells and
percussion instruments. 

THE HANDBELL CHOIR
The Handbell Choir is a
multi-generational
ensemble which provides
instrument accompaniment
to the Mass with a stunning
four-octave bell set and a
two-octave set of chimes.
The ability to read music is
suggested but not required.

SCHOLA CANTORUM 
Schola is our junior high
choir that is open to
students in grades 5-8. As
a more advanced
ensemble, singers in
Schola are trained as
psalmists and cantors.
They sing harmonies and
have opportunities to
play instruments at Mass. 

PRAISE GROUP
Praise Group is a
contemporary praise and
worship ensemble,
including vocals, piano,
guitar, flute, cello, bass,
and drums, that serves at
6:00 p.m. Sunday Mass.
Membership is open to
ages junior high and up.

CANTORS AND PSALMISTS 
Cantors and psalmists lead
the assembly's sung prayer
at Mass. They are provided
with print and recorded
materials, along with
coaching to help them
prepare.

ADULT CHOIR
The Adult Choir sings
from September through
mid-June. Membership is
open to anyone of high
school age and above
who can carry a tune and
wishes to help lead and
enhance the assembly's
sung prayer.

INSTRUMENTALISTS
Parishioners who have
performance knowledge of a
particular instrument
(strings, brass, woodwinds,
percussion, or keyboard) are
encouraged to participate in
our liturgies, whether
regularly or for special
celebrations.

SOUND ENGINEER
Use your technical gifts to
support the liturgy—be part
of the team that manages
the sound for Mass and
special events. 

Thank you for your service to our faith community.
We appreciate your generosity!


